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Upcoming Important Dates: 

 Thankful Wednesday– 

November 6, 201911:30-

12:30pm Calling All Par-

ents, come out and cele-

brate!! We will honor our 

Veteran Parents. Bring 

Lunch or Purchase Lunch 

for your Son/Daughter  

 Veteran’s Day—NO 

SCHOOL 11/11/19 

 PTO– Pamper Chef Fund-

raiser will begin at 5pm 

Cafeteria 

 Bake Sale—November 21, 

2019 

 Thanksgiving Luncheon—

November 22, 2019 11:30 

 Progress Reports go home 

11/15/19 

 Basketball Sign Up this 

month 

 FOR MORE INFOR-

MATION   

 Contact Us! 

Nottingham CAJT High School 

4915 Donovan Ave 

(314) 481-4095 

________________________ 

 

 Nottingham CAJT 

High School 
 Newsletter 

No School Monday, Veterans Day - November  11, 2019 & No 
School Wed-Fri, Thanksgiving Holiday November 27-29, 2019 

 

We are excited to announce Tran Thach and Stephen Walker on receiving the 

Rotary Club award.  They received several  gifts from Webster University.  The 

award is for an outstanding senior with excellent attendance, academic achievement and com-

munity service.  The award luncheon was held at the Missouri Athletic Club.  Again Congratula-

tions Tran and Stephen!! 

Also , please support another one of our Fundraiser with Pamper Chef, see Ms. Luley for details 

Questions , feel free to call me at  314-481-4095 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

 

 

Hello Nottingham Family, 

This month our character focus is Grateful!  What are you grateful for?  I’m grateful for our car-
ing students and staff, our undefeated volleyball team,  all the job training skills our students are 
learning, and our parents’ knack to be responsive of students’ needs.   Discuss with your student 
why they should be grateful too. 
 
Our attendance is at 77.6%  This means there are quite a few students not coming to school and 
learning those job training and independent living skills they’ll need after they leave high school.  
These years go by quickly and you don’t want your student to graduate and not reach their full 
potential.  Students who are at school daily have built a work ethic and will be successful moti-
vated citizens in the community.  Encourage your student to come to school with purpose and to 
push themselves even when they don’t want to.  This is their last stop before the real world and 
we want to see all students living with positive intent once they leave Nottingham. 
 
We have quite a few activities coming up this month.  Please be sure you are checking students 
bookbags for information about events.    
 
Happy Thanksgiving and Be Grateful for Family 
Principal Long 

CHARACTER EDUCATION NEWS 

Our word of the month is Grateful. Lets show our gratitude 

for Coach Werner and Coach Guinn who work tirelessly to 

set up games with neighboring high schools so that our stu-

dents can experience the excitement of high school sports.  

Ms. Parson and Ms. Fowler will be helping students to write 

“Thank You” letters to our Veteran’s at the VA hospital to 

honor Veterans.  Finally on November 8th we will honor staff 

members who are Veteran’s during our morning meeting.  

Congratulations  

 Student of the Month 

Layan Alakhras 

Staff of the Month 

Annette Gibson 

 

 


